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I am concerned doctors could face loss of their Medical Board registration (and thus
their jobs) on the basis of what is deemed "*culturally'* appropriate by the patient or
family as sole determinants (points 2.1 and 4.8 in the draft proposal), and what is
supposedly ""medically irrelevant™, which endangers the freedom of the medical
professional in both clinical decision-making and in matters of conscience.

This is essentially a leftist proposal that will be weaponised to get rid of those who
disagree with their ideas on gender theory, abortion, euthanasia, same sex marriage
etc

Kind regards
Dr Daniel Claughton
FRACGP MBBS
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